
Christ Church  

CofE Primary School 
 12th March 2021  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A huge welcome back to school to you all and thank you for what has been such a lovely week. 

The children have come back to school ready and willing to learn and most importantly with huge 

smiles. It has been so nice to hear all of the laughing and having fun around school.  

 

Thank you for all of your feedback regarding the new government RSE (relationships and sex ed-

ucation curriculum) We are taking into account all of your suggestion and questions and will be 

sending out a letter this week which contains further details and our whole school long term plan.  

 

Parents evening will be week commencing 19th April and will held virtually. You will be sent all of 

the information that you need over the next few weeks– you do not need any special equipment, 

devices or apps. Please just ask if you have any issues and we can support or offer an alterna-

tive.  

 

We have started going back to church on a Thursday morning as part of our daily worship ses-

sions. This is not yet done with the full school, year 3 and 4 will be going on the 18th March and 

Year 1 and 2 on the 25th March. This is all done in a covid secure way and has been risk as-

sessed. Please contact school of you have any concerns.  

 

I hope you all have a lovely week, 

 

Mrs, Bradford 

Keeping School Open for all 

Please support us in keeping school open for everyone 

• Minimizing the number of adults attending the site– only one parent or carer at drop off 

and collection 

• Adults to wear masks on site 

• Stick to the correct timings for drop off and collection so that your child doesn't come into 

contact with any other staff or children not in their bubble. If you don’t it increases the chances 

that your child may have to self isolate.  

• Follow the government rules regarding social interactions.  

All of these measures will limit the mixing of children and adults and so reduce the risk of further 

closures.  

 


